41) Brixton Avenue
5t. lambert, P.Q.

lNovember 19, 1962

Dear Mr. Buntain,

Thank-you for the latest reports of C & N searches. The R.A.5.C.

has an aective Comet and Yova Section now, and is still growing.

I hope to attend the General Assembly of the R.A.5.C. in Toronto

during May, 1963. Perhaps we will meet each other at that time.

Best rerards to you and the Centreas

Yours truly,

Jim Low
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